
Vision, Mission and Values

Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.

#advitamparamus
#preparationforlife

02-5090000
belvederebritishschool.ae
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Dear Parents,

We have had an amazing start to the term with our fabulous annual Sports Day. I am
ever grateful for all the hard work that goes into this event. All the preparation,
organisation and participation. It was amazing - thank you so much!
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Last weekend was full of matches, as our school participated in the Sports Cup tournament organized by ADEK. On Friday,
January 5, our under-13 boys team was supposed to play against Al-Basma School, but the Al-Basma School team did not
show up, so automatically we won 3-0, as did the basketball team. U19 Girls also won 10-0 against Abu Dhabi
International School.

On Saturday, January 6, the boys’ soccer team under 15 played against Al Diyafa International School, and we were
narrowly defeated 4-3. The boys’ U17 soccer  played against Abu Dhabi International School, and we lost narrowly, even
though we played a good match.

The U14 girls basketball team won 10-0 due to the absence of Al Falah Academy.

On Sunday, January 7, the under-11 futsal team played a good match against Sunrise English Private School, which ended
with our school winning 3-1.

Finally, they played a friendly match against Al-Dhiyafa International School, and we won 1-0.
"BBS Team, your dedication and hard work have brought us this far. Let's carry that spirit into the upcoming matches –
give it your all, play as one, and let success be the result of our collective effort. Go BBS!"

-Mr. Adel Masmoudi
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Kindly note that the
Young
Entrepreneur's
Project is back.
Year 8 and 9
students will be
selling their
products/services
to the rest of the
secondary students
on the 1st and 15th
of February. The
event will take
place in the yard.

Leading up to the
event, promotional
posters will be
displayed
throughout the
school premises as
part of their
marketing
campaign. They
might also be using
assemblies to
advertise for their
businesses.

-Ms. Rena Soufi



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF
THE PRINCIPAL10 January 2024 EDITION  - 2315

I would like to now welcome another new member to
our fantastic team:

Ms. Jwana Samman

Hello, my name is Jwana. I began my career as a maths teacher,
worked my way up to department head, then became a teaching
and learning coach and eventually became a SENCO. 

With over 11 years of experience as an educator, my journey is a
testament to my enduring commitment to fostering a love for
learning in every student I encounter. 

In addition to continuing to teach math, I am embarking on a new
journey as head of inclusion. I look forward to being a part of BBS.
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PTSCPTSC
Parent-Teacher-Student Conferences 
We will have PTSCs this Friday 12th January. This will
follow the same format as last term. All students will

come off timetable and may come to school with
their parents at their convenience to meet with their

teachers to discuss their progress. All parents and
students may come to school between 7:30 am and
10:30 am as the meeting starts at 7:45 to meet with

both subject and form teachers. 

Middle and Senior Leaders will also be available
during the morning. We will discuss the amazing work
your children have been doing during this first term

and agreed targets and will give advice about the
way forward to enable the best possible outcome for

each and everyone of our fabulous students. 

A gentle reminder also, those who opt for online as
per the survey shared with all parents, the teacher

will be in contact with you directly to schedule a
mutually convenient time for you next week

according to their schedule.


